Holland Conservation Commission

Minutes of Commission meeting held on August 26, 2003.

Present: Mary vandenBerg, Chairperson, Steven Anderstrom, Helen Kreiger, Patricia Caron,
Howard Fife and Marguerite Choquette. Absent: Jim Wettlaufer.

Meeting opened. Reading of the minutes of the previous meeting of August 19, 2003, was
accepted by all, and signed by Mary vandenBerg,

Mary recerved from the CT DEP, regarding the Town of Union, stating that the Mashapaug Lake will
start to draw down to 36” on September 15, 2003 thru April, 2004. On August 23", the Hamilton
Reservoir Association (HRA) suggested that the draw down begin on October 4® Mary made a motion
to make that request to the Bd of Selectmen at their next meeting.

Agnes Gallerani of 37 Lake Shore Dr. requested permission to repair the existing wooden wall on Lake
Shore Dr. Right-of-Way with a stone wall. This was approved since there were no conservation
problems, thus no procedure sheet was needed.

Ann and Mark Brady of Sturbridge Rd., R-21-A0-1, requested to build a barn to store a snow blower and
other equipment. Conservation approved the request with the understanding that all proper hazardous
waste disposal procedures be implemented.

Motion to adjourn made by Helen, seconded by Pat. Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Submitted by:
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Patricia J. Caron, 8ecretary

Copies to: Selectmen, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector,
Highway Surveyor, HCC Chairperson

~

Vi)

Ty




